
From: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/4/2014 9:51:38 AM
Subject: RE: Follow up

Katherine,

I have read the bill and its intent, but would you find out why dependents are included along with the 
service-member? I think that a pro-military focus on retraining and job attainment is great; it certainly 
helped me when I left the Army, but I have concerns about the fiscal implications of opening in-state 
tuition to all dependents. Any thoughts you have would be appreciated.

Thanks,

Josh

-----Original Message-----
From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Tuesday, March 04, 2014 9:30 AM 
To: Baker, Josh 
Subject: FW: Follow up 

FYI

-----Original Message-----
From: Robert A. Murphy [mailto:rmurphy@usca.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, March 04, 2014 8:19 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: Follow up

Thank you.

My contact inf. is on the document. Please let me know if you need additional information.

Thank you.
RAM

On 3/4/14, 6:59 AM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 
wrote:

>Please resend info.
>Katherine
>
>Katherine Veldran
>Office of Governor Nikki Haley
>803-767-7583
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